Hi Maria, this is for your records.
Best wishes (and thanks for the help).

Ken

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ken Dawson-Scully <dawsonscully@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Mar 18, 2013 at 4:08 PM
Subject: UHC Approvals
To: hakyj@fau.edu, erudolph@fau.edu
Cc: jbuller@fau.edu, ivy@fau.edu, aoleinik@fau.edu

Dear Dr. Haky, , this is to inform you that the University Honors Council has met and has approved the Honors in Geology program. We have also approved the Honors in Creative Writing program as well as the Honors Art Appreciation (ARH 1930) at our last meeting pending WAC approval. We hope this will assist the UUPC.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ken Dawson-Scully (UHC Chair)
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